
Notice Regarding reconduct of postponed Diploma
Examination in Nuh District

It is for the information of all staff and students of the Examination centres in the

District Nuh that HSBTE Diploma Exam July 2023 which were postponed from

01.08.2023 (M & E) due to communal riots will now be reconducted w.e.f 12.08.2023

(M&E). The Exam of 01.08.2023 (M&E) scheduled for 12.08.2023 (M&E) will be

held as per the revised datesheet circulated earlier and also available on the website of

HSBTE. The datesheet for the exams which were held from 07.08.2023 to 11.08.2023

in other districts of Haryana will be intimated shortly for the Nuh Distict.


